
Reading Trophy 

This week the trophies 

went to Rubiee, Penny and 

Jake.  

FOTS Auction 

Friends Of Townley auction was a brilliant success. 

They raised over £700 and are still expecting some 

more money to come in. Thank you all for supporting 

this event. There are a few unclaimed raffle prizes! 

Dates 

15th June –Read 

it Again –

selected Y6 

16th June—New 

Reception par-

ents’ meeting 

20th June—Life Bus 

Visit 

23rd June—Class 2 and 

3 Prickwillow trip 

24th June—Sport’s Day 

and non-uniform day 
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Swimming Kit 

 

The children in Classes 2 and 3 should 

bring their swimming kit to school 

everyday, however there maybe some 

days where it is not possible to use the 

pool. Class 1 children will usually swim 

on a Wednesday, Thursday and Friday.  

The children will not be allowed in the 

pool wearing jewellery.  

We have been advised that Talc should 

not be used for swimming. If you would 

like to use Talc in your child’s swimming 

hat please ensure this is done at home. 

Swimming Pool 

The children in the 

main school have all had 

the opportunity to swim 

this week thanks to the 

fantastic support of a 

huge team of volun-

teers, in particular Mrs 

Bradbury and her mum, Anne, who were even here in 

the torrential rain trying to paint. Many thanks to 

Miss Chenery who gave up much of her holiday to en-

sure the pool passed its water tests, and check that 

the water was both warm and clean, ready to use. I 

know that a number of you also helped by giving up 

your time, painting, cleaning, providing materials an so 

on, without your hard work and dedication the pool 

would not be viable for the children. I know that 

there is still work that needs to be completed on the 

pool, such as the roofing and the floor. If you can 

lean a helping hand or maybe able to donate material 

please see Bex Bradbury. 

Non-Uniform Day 24/6/16 

Wear Non-Uniform in exchange for a Tombola 

Prize for the dog show. 

Class 1 Tesco Trip 

Class 1 really enjoyed their trip, which was provided 

for free by Kelly at Tesco in March, they even came 

home with a goodie bag! During our morning the chil-

dren took part in a healthy treasure hunt on the shop 

floor followed by learning about the different types 

of sugar and tasting 

some healthy foods.  

Phonics Screening Check 

Year 1 children and some year 2 children will be 

taking their Phonics Screening check next week. This 

will be carried out by the class teacher. 

http://www.clipartpanda.com/categories/trophy-clip-art-free

